
CV TOWN COUNCIL
COMMUNITY OUTREACH FORUM

The Crescenta Valley Town Council has secured $1 million from Los
Angeles County Supervisor Michael Antonovich for a beautification
project which will include landscaped medians on Foothill
Boulevard. The conceptual phase of this project is in progress with
the LA County Department of Public Works.

When: Wednesday, April 27th at 6:30 p.m.

Where: La Crescenta Library Community Room
2809 Foothill Blvd. La Crescenta

Please join us for this important and informative community
outreach forum presented by the LA County Department of Public
Works and the Foothill Beautification Median Committee. Attendees
include the CV Town Council and the CV Chamber of Commerce.
Representatives from LA County Public Works will be available to
answer questions following the presentation. If you are unable to
attend, send your comments to contact@thecvcouncil.com by
April 26, 2016.

Light refreshments will be served.

Hope to see you there!

—The CV Town Council


